
Donald G. Sather 
Lee Ann Oliphant 

889 Northampton Drive 
Cambria, CA 93428 

 
March 7, 2019 
 
Mr. Jon Rokke, Water Resource Control Engineer 
Central Coast Water Board 
895 Aerovista Place, Suite 101 
San Luis Obispo, CA 93401 
 
RE: Cambria WDR Update – Draft Updated Order No. R3-2014-0050 
 
Dear Mr. Rokke, 
As seventeen year residents of Cambria, and customers of the 
Cambria Community Services District, we are in full support of the 
proposed changes to the update for the Emergency Water Supply 
project towards providing a permanent water supply facility that can 
be operated to meet Cambria’s water demands and meet overall 
supply reliability year-round. 
  
For the years we have lived in Cambria, we have been very 
concerned with an adequate, sustainable water supply for our 
community. We believe this water project is most appropriate for its 
indirect potable reuse, freshwater sustainability of San Simeon Creek 
Lagoon, and reducing stress on San Simeon and Santa Rosa 
Creeks. Our property is adjacent to the CK Ranch open space and 
we have continuing concerns that this community has adequate 
water for fire protection. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of our support for this update. 
Please include this letter in the administrative record for this 
proceeding. 
 
Sincerely,  
Donald G. Sather and Lee Ann Oliphant 
 


